Jai Jinendra:

We are pleased to announce Acharya Shriji's DHARMA YATRA (travel) program and contact information. She will be
arriving to U.S.A. for a short period with expected arrival on September 30 and departure on October 12. During this
short trip, she will be in New Jersey, Maryland & Washington DC, Florida and New York. Other than scheduled programs
on October 1st and 7th, and special activity on October 5th, Acharyaji will be available for meetings and gathering. Feel
free to contact local contacts as listed below. Following is the information:

1. Acharya Shriji will arrive in New Jersey (NJ) on September 30th and will leave for Maryland (MD) on October
4th. During her NJ stay, she will be visiting Siddhachalam, NJ on October 1st and also meet with JAINA
leadership. For further meeting and availability details during NJ visit, contact Sharad & Dr. Ketki Shah at
sharad.ketki@gmail.com (201-612-7732).

2. In MD, Acharya Shriji & JAINA Leadership will be visiting White House in the morning and Capital Hill in the
afternoon of October 7th. She will leave for Tampa, FL on October 8th. For further detailed availability during MD
visit, contact Pramila or Dr. Mahesh Shah at 301-274-0740, (mpshah51@hotmail.com) and Sharmila or Dr. Kiran
Mehta at 301-904-2571 (kiran.mehta@veerayatan-intl.org).

3. In FL, Acharya Shrij's primary contact will be Dhiren & Aruna Mehta 813-685-5573 (mehtaaruna@yahoo.com).
Acharya Shriji will leave for New York on October 10th.

4. In NY, Acharya Shriji will be available on October 11th before she leaves for India on October 12th. In NY,
contact is Prabhaji and Kanak Golia at 516-250-7771 (prabha@perfume-center.com).

In addition, Punitaben Shah will have the real-time information, if there are any unforeseen last minute changes. You can
reach Punitaben by e-mail at punita.shah@veerayatan-intl.org or by phone at 607-786-3288.

Veerayatan well wishers have forwarded links for the published articles (a) The Jerusalem Post and (b) Israel Embassy

in India which summarize highlights of Acharya Shriji's recent visit to Israel. We have also received pictures from the
conference which can now be viewed at page on our website.

Thank you.

Madhuker Mehta
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